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The Arizona Fire and Burn Educators Association is proud to annouce, 
 

  REGISTRATION IS OPEN!!  
We are ready for our 24th Annual Educational 
Characterization Through Clowning & Puppetry Camp!! 
 

January 31-Feburary 3, 2011 in Bullhead City, AZ 
 
Who should attend?? Fire Fighters, Police Officers, EMS, 
Dispatchers, anyone in the industry that is lucky enough 
to be out there teaching FIRE AND LIFE SAFETY in our 

Communities!!  
 
Network with professionals and 
beginners from across the 
country! 
 
Learn characterization, how to work a puppet, make-up 
application, prop and set building.   
 
So whether you are a “ONE MAN SHOW” or a 

whole team of educators, just beginning or advanced and 
needing to refresh. Bring your costumes, make-up, puppets, 
and props and come on out for an exciting week of education 
through characterization!!                                   

    
    
 
 
 
 

 
The registration fee covers a continental breakfast and lunch on Monday 
through Thursday, an informal social gathering on Monday evening, and an 
awards dinner on Thursday evening. All other meals are on your own. 


Early Bird Special 

 $200 for AFBEA members 
$235 for Non members 

(Become a member with non member registration) 
 

Early Bird rates good until Dec. 1st, 2010 
Register online at  

www.afbea.org/events 
 

Evening sessions offered on Tuesday for an extra fee. 
See registration form. 

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This is a hands on camp, expect to work, share, and network. If you have a skit or 
program you would like to share, contact us. If you’ve never attended before, be 

prepared to go home super charged and ready to design your own programs.   
 
 Host Hotel is Harrah’s of Laughlin, NV  
 Room Rates:  $22 Saturday – Thursday 
 To make a reservation call 1-866-473-
7872 and use hotel code so1fire   

 
 
Camp is held at the Chamber of Commerce 
Building, 1251 Hwy 95, Bullhead City, AZ.    
 
 
 

 
INSTRUCTORS; Again this year we will have a 
superior group of men and women from Fire Dept.’s, 
Police Dept’s, State offices, schools, and other 
professional fields from all across the country.   
 
VENDORS; Anyone interested in an exhibit booth at 
the conference, please contact us. Cost for space is 
$40 per person (does not include participation in the 

camp) for the booth and both meals each day.  
 
 
We will be constantly bringing you new and updated information as we are 
working through the planning now.   
 
STILL TO COME;   
THEME FOR THE MONDAY NIGHT SOCIAL,  INSTRUCTORS AND CLASS TITLES, 
AND OUR PROFESSIONAL GUEST SPEAKERS.  
 
 
 For more information go to www.afbea.org   
 
 
If you are interested in possibly teaching, bringing out a program to present, or 
wishing to be a vendor, please contact the conference Chair; Stacy Figueroa at 
The Pine-Strawberry Fire District 928-476-4272 or email at 
fizzles406@msn.com  
 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO ANOTHER GREAT WEEK OF EDUCATION FOR ALL AGES! 


